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Welcome back, National Honor Society!
NOBLESSE OBLIGE



August 31, 2015

I hope you have enjoyed your summer vacation thus far, and you are ready to make the Fordson High School National Honor Society bigger and better this year with your avid participation. As so effectively stated by legend Mahatma Gandhi, “The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others.” I want to remind you that the National Honor Society is YOUR organization, and its success is solely based on your willingness to aid the community. 

Attached is this year’s Good Standing Contract; it highlights your responsibilities as a member of Fordson’s National Honor Society and offers you information on what your membership means. You must fill it out accordingly and bring it in with you on our first meeting, which will take place in the auditorium on Tuesday, September 15, 2015 at 6:30 in the morning. Please also bring $10 in order to purchase your new NHS T-shirt for the year. 

Additionally, it is imperative that you subscribe to the blog (http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/fhsnhs/), in order to remain informed on events, meetings, reminders, and new opportunities. 

I look forward to a fulfilled year with you, and I cannot wait to join you in aiding this wonderful community. Just a recap for our first meeting on Tuesday, September 15, 2015 at 6:30 a.m. in the auditorium: 
	
· Bring your signed Good Standing Contract
· Bring $10 for your T-shirt
· Bring your smile!
· Be prompt!

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact me through phone or email (that information is provided on the blog!).

Sincerely, your NHS President,
Amal Shukr
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